St. Peter’s Academy – Miss. Brownley’s Year 1 Weekly Newsletter
	Teacher: Miss Brownley.
TP: Mrs Peach & Mrs Wale.
	Homework Subject: 
N/A
	Date: 03.03.17


	This Week:

Goodbye Ducklings: We said goodbye to our beloved ducklings this week, and we still aren’t sure whether it’s the children or the adults who miss them more! We hope your children got a lot out of the experience and we able to communicate with you at home about it. We learned lots of new things about the life cycle of animals, adaptation, hygiene and the importance of caring for others. 
BE Write: The children took part in a fantastic BE Write this week and produced some excellent pieces of writing. When compared with the first BE Write back in November you can really see the progression so a big well done to everyone in Year 1 for working so hard! The BE Write display in the classroom has been renewed to showcase this work (photographs on Twitter!) but if you wish to have a better look at your child’s work feel free to pop in and have a nosey.

Sports Trips: Some children from our class were selected to take part in two sporting trips this week, held at both Universities in Nottingham. The one on Thursday was an indoor multi-sports festival and the one on Friday was a table tennis spectator match, both with Mrs Peach and children from other year groups. The children who attended thoroughly enjoyed them and we look forward to taking some other children to events like this as the year progresses and the weather improves!

***NEW DATE FOR THE DIARY HAS BEEN ANNOUNCED TODAY FOR STAFF/PARENTS TO BE AWARE OF:

INSET DAY – FRIDAY 26TH MARCH***


	Homework:
No formal homework this week although we encourage you to have ‘money conversations’ with your children. This can be as simple as them finding the coins for you when paying at a shop, adding the total amount for items or just locating the price of something. We are trying to encourage the children to become more confident when using and handling money, and as always your support is greatly appreciated (. 

	Wilford’s Diary:

“Thank you for your hospitality this week Toby” said Wilford. 
This week Wilford is going home with Reg.
He will return back to school on Friday 10th March and will go home with Mahaan.

	Weekly Reminders:
*PE Tuesday and Thursday (indoor kit for both)*     and     *Book changing on Wednesday*

(sometimes book changing may occur on Thursday for your child. As you can appreciate we have a lot of children in our class to hear and always endeavour to provide the same length of time and level of attention to each. Sometimes this leaves us just short of time, which hopefully you understand ()

	Homework due in: N/A this week


